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Sunday, May 14th - Mother’s Day
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am 	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am	 Worship Service
5:30pm 	 Youth

 Monday, May 15th 
 3:00pm 	 The Chronicles of Narnia

 Tuesday, May 16th
10:00am	 O.W.L.S.  Walk @ FLC
 6:00pm 	 Body Charge Fitness
 7:30pm	 Learn -N-Grow Graduation

 Wednesday, May 17th
  7:oopm	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

 Thursday, May 18th
 10:00am	 O.W.L.S.  Walk @ FLC 
 12:00pm	 Craft Club
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 5:30pm 	 Finance Mtg. 
 6:30pm	 TriCounty Bridge

Invitation to Narnia!
Dear Church,

This summer I will be leading a group through CS Lewis’s beloved series, 
The Chronicles of Narnia. We will read six (of the seven) books over the 
course of 12 weeks, and I’d love to have you join us for it. These stories 
are wonderful for people of all ages, and, if you’re a parent of a teen-
age child, I think this series and our discussions of it could be an exciting 
thing to share this summer. 

We will begin our meetings on May 15th and will meet every other 
Monday at 3PM. The first book we’ll read is The Lion, The Witch, and the 
Wardrobe, which we will discuss on May 15th. 

If you’re interested in being part of the fun, call the church office and let 
me know.

Thanks, and hope to see you in Narnia!     -Austin 
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Our High School Graduates:

Mollie Daniel is the 18 year old daughter of Mark and Jennifer 
Daniel.  She has attended Corbin High School for 4 years being  
recognized Distinguished with Highest Honors while actively 
participating in varsity softball for the Corbin Lady Redhounds.  
She is currently the Captain on her team.   She accepted a 
scholarship with Western Kentucky University where she will be 
attending in the fall majoring in Biology with emphasis in  pre-med.  
She is the recipient of the Kiwanis and Rotary Club scholarships.  
Mollie wants to give back to the community that has given so 
much to her by returning to her hometown to practice medicine.

Cameron Kretzer, son of Blane and Beth Kretzer, attended 
Corbin High School where he completed four years of JROTC.  
Cameron’s plans are to join the US Army Reserves in the summer 
and after completing his basic training and AIT, he will attend 
Eastern Kentucky University and will be part of their ROTC 
program. He will study law enforcement.

Spencer Lawson, son of Vince and Teresa Lawson, will graduate 
from Whitley County High School. He plans to attend University of 
the Cumberlands  and major in Education with focus on History 
and English. His plans also include running track and cross country. 

Casie McBurney is the 18 year old daughter of Cliff and Christy 
McBurney. She has attended Corbin High School for 4 years being 
recognized Distinguished with Highest Honors. Casie has played 
varsity tennis for 4 years, volleyball 2 years, and is a member of 
the Corbin Redhounds band.  She has participated in the Future 
Business Leaders of America, Student Technology Leadership 
Program, and belongs to the Beta Club and National Honor 
Society.  Casie was awarded the Regents Scholarship by Eastern 
Kentucky University and plans to major in Biology.

Our College Graduates:

Lauren Watkins Cloud received a Bachelor’s degree in 
Organizational Management from the Asbury University  School of 
Business on May 6, 2017. 

Levi Petrey graduated from University of the Cumberlands in 
December 2016 with a MBA. Levi has recently taken a position as 
Clinical Laboratory Microbiology coordinator at Baptist Health of 
Corbin. 



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Fifth Sunday of Easter
May 14, 2017

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 31:1-5, 15-16

I Peter 2:2-10
John 14:1-14

Duet by Maria Lockridge and Alice Tremaine
Captivate Us

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Grace

Sermon by Austin Carty
“And You Still Do Not Know Me?”

Graduate Recognition and Scholarship Presentation

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Austin Carty
                  528-9241
 		

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:    Jennifer Hannah
                   524-3952

USHERS & GREETERS
May 14, 2017

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Ron Herd
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

May 7, 2017	
		  	 Budget Offerings:     $        14,739.00
		     YTD  Budget Offerings:     $      175,704.20
                                                Loose Change:   $                 82.68

Loose change received in May will benefit Extreme Build, 
a ministry of CBF Kentucky. 

May 14, 2017:
Nursery:		     Glida Morgan and Debbie Watts    
Children’s Church:  Cheryl Landrum and Nancy Rich    

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 14th
are placed in memory of my mother,

MARIE LEAKE
by

Linda Leake Wilson

One of many reasons that makes our VBS so great is teaming up 
with Corbin Presbyterian Church and Forward Community Church. 
Because this partnership means so much we are moving our VBS to 
July 9-13. I am very sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, but 
this date works better for our churches.

We are very excited about the Maker Fun Factory VBS and can't wait 
to spend a week with our children as they explore who God created 
them to be! 

Alex

by Statement:
		  Tom and Sheryl Caudel
		  Jolene Rice

Extreme Build XII is right around the corner, and we need over 100 volun-
teers to build a home alongside Kimberley Powell and kids!

This year, we want to highlight the opportunity to serve a day or two, as 
well as the entire week. Here are some of the work we'll need on particular 
days of the build. Can you join us for a day or two, or even the entire 
week? The registration cost is $25 per person per day, up to $100 total.

Framing: June 7-10
Siding: June 12-16
Painting: June 12-17
Hanging Drywall: June 13
Flooring: June 14-15
Landscaping: June 16-17
Kitchen: June 12-17

There are thousands of other tasks not listed! Contact Sharon Davis to find 
out where you are needed for Extreme Build XII in McCreary County! 

If you have not picked up your Church Photo Directory, you 
may do so in the church office. Please take one copy per 
family.


